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Appraisal is a requirement of both the National Performers List Regulations and the 
General Dental Services Contract and has been adopted by the NHS Area Teams in 
Thames Valley and Wessex, so participation will allow you to meet your contractual 
obligations. The Hampshire & IOW LDC were instrumental in the setting up of peer 
appraisal and endorse the scheme. 
 

If you would like to take part in this opportunity, please email dentalTV@hee.nhs.uk 
 

 

 
 

• A chance to focus on your career progression and build a tailored 

Personal Development Plan. 
 

• Reflect on your health and wellbeing after the difficulties          
caused by the pandemic. 
 

• To talk through achievements and challenges with an        
experienced dental professional. 
 

• A chance to network and build a community of support. 

 

• Receive 3 hours of certificated verifiable CPD for your           
appraisal meeting. 
 

• It is entirely free to take part. 
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